
St John’s Nativity – 14th December 2019 
 
On Saturday 14th December the children put on a wonderful performance of the Nativity 
Story. Around twenty local children participated, having been working hard at rehearsals 
during November.  Our version of the story centred around a group of excitable angels 
receiving updates about an amazing story unfolding in Bethlehem. We heard from the angels 
as they prepared a special song for the newborn baby Jesus.  
 
With a few hiccups along the way, Mary and Joseph made it safely to Bethlehem where they 
were joined in the stable by shepherds, sheep, innkeepers and wise people, as well as a band 
of tuneful angels.   
 
After the children’s performance everyone sat down to tea and cake and a visit from Father 
Christmas who made a special visit.  
 
Thank you to all the children who participated – we look forward to seeing you all again next 
year! Below are some photos of the rehearsal and performance. 
 
Fiona Templeton and Amy Rees 
 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

  



 


